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SUBJECT
This briefing will provide an overview of faith-based procurement and its impact on public services. 

SUMMARY
With a number of exemptions and exception public funds cannot typically be used to support religious institutions. However, many of religious institutions are providers of charity services that are often very similar to the types of human service programs funded by government. As a result, governments sometimes contract with religious institutions to provide these services. When this is done, there are rules that must be followed to make sure the public funds are being used for services and not to support the religious institutions. 

Today’s briefing will include a presentation from the Council’s Senior Deputy Legal Counsel and a Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney on the law regarding faith-based procurement. The overview will then include a presentation from the Director of the Department of Community and Human Services. 

INVITED
1. Kendall Moore, Senior Deputy Legal Counsel, King County Council
2. Peggy Pahl, Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney, PAO
3. Adrienne Quinn, Director, Department of Community and Human Services
image1.png
kil

King County




